
Water Project Notice – August 20, 2021 
 
Be advised that a representative from Underwood Engineers will be at the following locations Friday, 
August 20, 2021, to pick up additional topographic information for the distribution system 
improvements project: 

• Spring Hill Road and Lavenger Lane 

• Locke Road in the vicinity of 12, 22, 27, 35, and 46 Locke Road 

• Mainmast Circle in the vicinity of 71, 66, 81 and 91 Mainmast Circle 
 
They will be picking up marked utility information, driveway locations and building corners.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please call Underwood Engineers, Inc. at 603-230-9898 and ask to speak with 
Andrew Sharpe. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and continuing patience as the Town implements these needed water 
improvements 
 


